Agenda item 5

For ratification - Longer version of privacy statement
Author: Paul Wynne, Town Clerk and Mary Dy, Executive Assistant to the Mayor and the
Town Clerk

Background

A privacy statement was previously agreed at a Council meeting on o4 July 2018. Since then
we have been advised to include additional content under the same headings in order to be
doubly sure we are compliant with the Data Protection Act 2018. The Town Clerk made the
decision to publish this more detailed version on our website and in email signatures as soon as
possible for this reason.

A longer version of the privacy statement is available in Appendix 10.

Recommendation

Ratify the more detailed version of privacy statement.



http://www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/Chapter-18a-FTC-Privacy-Notice-2018-V2.pdf

